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June 14, 2005 

Attn: John C. Huang, Ph.D., PE 
PDHonline.org.lnc./PDH Center 
241 0 Dakota lakes Drive 
Herndon, VA 20171 

Dear Mr. Huang: 

Thank you for your recent submission to the Continuing Professional 
Competency (CPC) Standards Committee, Maryland Board for Professional land 
Surveyors. The Committee has approved PDHonline.org.lnc./PDHCenter as 
a provider of Continuing Professional Competency requirements, as 
stipulated in its regulations. 

The Committee was authorized by the Board for Professional land 
Surveyors to 'grandfather' providers and, subsequently CPC unit credits, 
retroactive to January 7, 2001. Therefore the Committee will consider that the 
effective date for your firm, also. The Committee reminds you to review the 
enclosed regulations to assure that your courses that meet the specific 
requirements and have "outcome measurements" are advertised as Category A, 
and others meet the Category B requirements. 

If you have further questions please feel free to contact the Committee, at 
410-230-6256. 

Thank you for your company's participation in assuring the highest level of 
professionalism in surveying in Maryland. 

Sincerely, 

THE CPC STANDARDS COMMITTEE 
Maryland Board for Professional Land Surveyors 

500 N. Calvert Street, 3rd floor 
Baltimore, MD 21202-3651 TIYUSERSCAlL VIA 1HEMARYLANDREI.AYSERVICE 
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